
 

 

 
 

CENTRE UPDATE – NOVEMBER 15, 2024 

 

Reminders & Centre Info 
 
We are moving 
the Centre will be moving to its new location 
in mid-December. 
Our last open day at 5006 Roblin Blvd. will 
be Friday December 13th. 
Our new location at 357 Oakdale Drive will 
be open in early January (exact date TBD) 
January classes will start on Monday, 
January 13th at the new location. 
Our phone number remains the same  
204-897-5263. 
 
Please be patient. We are doing our best to make the transition to our new 
location as smooth as possible. 
 
 
Still room to register for the  
Disability & Caregivers Tax Credit – Presentation  
Tuesday November 26 at 10am. No cost to attend  
Learn about the Disability Tax Credit and Primary Caregiver Tax Credit.  
Call the office to register or register online at 
https://charleswood.recdesk.com/Community/Program 
 
Winter 2025 Programming 
The newsletter and calendar for the next session will be available mid-
December and I will confirm the exact date once I can. 
 
I appreciate that people are eager to know what’s on offer and whether 
their favourite class or program is returning but, as much as I would like to, 
I simply cannot schedule based on everyone’s individual needs and 
preferences.  
 
Registration will open the week of January 6, 2025, and programming will 
start the following week on Monday, January 13, 2025. 
 
The programming in the current session ends Friday December 13, 2024.  
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bake Sale & Café  

• Friday, December 6th from 1pm to 3pm, upstairs at the Centre  

• Bring a friend. Centre membership not required. 
 
Bakers needed  

• Holiday themed cookies and other baking.  

• If you can contribute, please stop by the Centre or call us at 204-
897-5263 to let us know what you will be baking (please label items 
that contain nuts or if they are gluten free).  

 
Perogies for Sale - $10 per dozen  

• Get your orders in quick as quantities are limited!  

• Pay by cash or cheque when you pick up.  

• Call the office at 204-897-5263 to place your order.  

• Pick up will be at the Centre on December 5th 1:00pm - 3:30pm & 
December 6th 1:00pm - 3:00pm  

 
Wine Raffle – Tickets on Sale Now at the Centre  
If you can contribute a bottle wine for the wine raffle fundraiser, please 
drop it off at the reception desk. No Home Brew!  
Draw on Friday, Dec. 6, 2024, 3:00pm at the Centre’s Bake Sale 
 
Don’t forget to register for the  
Disability & Caregivers Tax Credit – Presentation  
Tuesday November 26 at 10am. No cost to attend 
Learn about the Disability Tax Credit and Primary Caregiver Tax Credit. 

Call the office to register or register online at 
https://charleswood.recdesk.com/Community/Program 
 
 
 
 

Last Tech Talk of the year!  
 

Tech Talk with Lloyd Gwilliam DROP IN - No registration required. No cost to attend. 
 
Thursday December 5 from 1:00pm to 3:00pm 
 
Do you have computer, iPhone, or tablet questions?  
Need some clarification? Require a little help to figure something out? Stop by and see Lloyd, our 
in-house technology guru. This is not an instructional class, it is a drop in, just stop by the front 
desk to check in. 
 
 

https://charleswood.recdesk.com/Community/Program


 
Resources you may find helpful 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
EAPO in partnership with CNPEA invite KnowledgeFlow Cybersafety 
Foundation to introduce KnowledgeNet and KnowledgeLink, two 
groundbreaking initiatives designed to protect seniors in the digital world. 
 
November 19th  1 pm – 2:30 pm 
Learn how KnowledgeNet uses real-life scenarios to empower seniors to 
recognize and prevent online fraud, while KnowledgeLink builds a 
supportive network of senior ambassadors who help peers navigate cyber 
safety confidently.  
 
We'll also cover essential cyber safety tips for seniors and highlight the 
ways KnowledgeFlow promotes digital literacy & online safety for all ages.  
 
Don't miss this chance to enhance your knowledge and protect yourself 
online!  Learn more here  or  Reserve your spot now 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up at the Charleswood Library 

Community Connections Pop-Up  

Drop in for information from South Winnipeg Senior’s Resource Centre.  

Thursday, Nov 21: 10am-1pm and Thursday, Dec 19: 10am-1pm  

Library Community Crisis Worker  

Do you need to talk, need help, or know someone who could use our 

services? Ask for information about: shelter and housing, social 

assistance, jobs, counselling, mental health programs and services, 

health care, and income tax.  

Drop in on Thursday, November 28 between 1-4pm 

 

https://manitobaseniorcommunities.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d41b02073dc2637136b7d8893&id=9b5bbe1383&e=083dc46254
https://manitobaseniorcommunities.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d41b02073dc2637136b7d8893&id=bbf9b8d778&e=083dc46254
https://manitobaseniorcommunities.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d41b02073dc2637136b7d8893&id=573d6f6652&e=083dc46254
https://manitobaseniorcommunities.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d41b02073dc2637136b7d8893&id=573d6f6652&e=083dc46254
https://manitobaseniorcommunities.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d41b02073dc2637136b7d8893&id=79b24418b2&e=083dc46254
https://manitobaseniorcommunities.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d41b02073dc2637136b7d8893&id=5ad4996e73&e=083dc46254
https://manitobaseniorcommunities.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d41b02073dc2637136b7d8893&id=96b20b4e55&e=083dc46254


 

 

 

CHHA Manitoba Chapter is committed to addressing the needs of people 

with hearing loss in Manitoba.  All chapter work, including responding to 

inquiries, administration, financial management, event coordination, fund-

raising, and web-site management is performed by volunteers.  There are 

no paid workers.  Telephone answering and mail services are contracted 

through the Society for Manitobans with Disabilities (SMD) Clearinghouse. 

For more information go to https://chha-mb.ca/ 

 
 
Some Goings-on in the Community 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Men's Sheds Canada is pleased to present a special webinar event 
with Dr. Barry Golding. 
  
Connection. Camaraderie. Community. 
Learnings from the Men’s Shed Movement. 
  
November 20: 6 pm EST; 4 pm MT; 3 pm PT. 
 
Dr. Barry Golding AM, Honorary Professor in Adult and Community 
Education at Federation University, Australia is widely recognized as a 
global authority on Men's Sheds. Dr. Golding is the author of The Men’s 
Shed Movement: The Company of Men and Shoulder to Shoulder: 
Broadening the Men’s Shed Movement. The session will address 
evidence-informed research on the positive health impacts of Men's Sheds 
compiled through Dr. Golding's books and many research publications, 
and will introduce Men's Sheds Canada's research agenda.  
 
REGISTER HERE 

 
 
 
 

https://chha-mb.ca/
https://manitobaseniorcommunities.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d41b02073dc2637136b7d8893&id=aef5bc9fa6&e=af10ad4631


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Guide to Craft Sales and Markets in Manitoba 
 
Visit https://www.travelmanitoba.com/blog/guide-to-manitoba-craft-
sales/ for a listing of upcoming Craft Sales in and around Winnipeg. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.travelmanitoba.com/blog/guide-to-manitoba-craft-sales/
https://www.travelmanitoba.com/blog/guide-to-manitoba-craft-sales/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
A few funnies for your enjoyment 
 

• Did you hear about the chef that died? He ran out of Thyme 

• I always take my wife morning tea in my pyjamas. But is she 
grateful? No, she says she’d rather have it in a cup 

• What do you get if you cross a sheepdog with a rose? A collie-flower 

• A man has been filmed on CCTV stealing police car tires. The Police 
are working tirelessly to catch the thief 

• To whoever stole my copy of Microsoft Office: I will find you. You 
have my Word! 

• What do you call fifteen rabbits hopping backwards? A receding hare 
line 

• If I had to get rid of one part of my body, it would be my spine. 
Sometimes I think it’s holding me back 

• As I was late to the cannibal feast, I was given the cold shoulder 

• I arrived early at the restaurant last night. “Do you mind waiting for a 
bit?”, the manager asked. “Not at all” I replied. “Good, take these 
drinks to table 9″ 

• The man who invented throat lozenges died recently, there was no 
coffin at the funeral 

• There's a new a travel guide highlighting towns and cities with badly 
laid paving slabs. It's called TripAdvisor 

• I see they’ve invented a new game, called ‘Quiet tennis’, it’s just like 
normal tennis, but without the racket 

• How should you carve wood? A whittle at a time 

• What do you call a man with a pole through his leg? Rodney 
 

 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
Jakee Werbuk 
Program Manager 


